

Important Patient Update: AllerVie Health – Falls Church Consolidation

Our Falls Church office will merge with our Fairfax clinic on November 3, 2025. We're ready to continue serving you in one of our nearby AllerVie Health clinics!

After thoughtful consideration, we've made the decision to merge our Falls Church clinic with our Fairfax office, just 10 minutes away, so we can better serve you, offer expanded scheduling/shot availability, and more. We're committed to ensuring you have a smooth transition of care along the way! While all patient care will move to our Fairfax clinic, you may also choose to continue your care at our Arlington office instead (only 14 minutes southwest).

How This Will Impact You (Starting 11/3):

- Continued access to the same providers you've come to know and love
 - o Dr. Okocha and Dr. Hamzavi also provide care in Fairfax.
 - Starting 11/3, Fairfax will be open 4 days per week every Monday Thursday with expanded hours.
- Immunotherapy (Allergy Shots) & Biologic Injection Patients
 - Your shots will be located at our Fairfax clinic. If you prefer your vials be sent to Arlington or another AllerVie clinic, please call our team at 703.534.5500.
- Existing/Future Scheduled Appointments
 - o Appointments scheduled at the Falls Church clinic after 10/31 will be moved to our Fairfax clinic for the same date and time. If you need to reschedule, please call 703.534.5500.

AllerVie Health - Fairfax

10 minutes from Falls Church 8503 Arlington Blvd., Suite #140 Fairfax, VA 22031

Phone: 703.573.4440

AllerVie Health - Arlington

14 minutes southwest of Falls Church 3801 N. Fairfax Drive, Suite #31 Arlington, VA 22201

Phone: 571.229.5081

At AllerVie Health, our mission is to provide the highest quality, safest, and most patient-centric experience possible. When we feel we can no longer fulfill this mission, we must, unfortunately, make difficult decisions such as this one. Although our Falls Church office is closing, we'd love to continue caring for you at one of our nearby clinics! If you have any questions about this transition, please feel free to call us at 703.534.5500.

Thank you for trusting us with your care!

AllerVie Health – Falls Church

Important Patient Care Notice:

All patients have the right to see any provider of their choice. If you need to reschedule or make changes to your appointment, please call your local clinic directly. If you would like to transfer your records to another practice outside of the AllerVie Health network, we will work with you to transfer your medical records to the physician of your choice, to you personally, or to your legally authorized representative. In order to request a transfer of your records, please download this medical records release and fax your completed request to 703.534.4838. If you do not seek to have your records returned to you or transferred to another provider of your choice, your records will be maintained at the current clinic location and retained in accordance with record retention requirements under state law.